
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                           Friday September 22nd 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone 

This week is of course the first week back after half term and we're very proud of all our young 

people for transitioning back into school life so brilliantly. Thursday we saw some weather similar 

to that of Friday before half term, this day has not been included on the attendance reports for 

this week. Thank you to all the staff and students for being so efficient and supportive when 

leaving school. 

Adele is celebrating her five years at Acorn Park, we're ever so grateful for everything she does 

to support, not only her own class, but the entire school with trips. 

The art students have created some wonderful work around Guy Fawkes Night and Day of the 

Dead. 

Last half term (before the downpour) Shakespeare visited a pumpkin patch and designed some 

fab pumpkins! 

Thank you everyone for your donations for the non-uniform day today - the year 11s are 

massively grateful! 

 

Student Stars: 

Rufus in sixth form for supporting a new student by praising his chess skills. 

Zach C in Walliams who has accessed sensory circuits with his class peers not once but twice! 

He then followed this on Friday with joining his peers in the classroom for singing circle time. 

Zach, Walliams class are so proud of you our hearts are full of admiration for your achievements. 

Art Star students are Taylor in Lawrence, Alex H in Zephaniah, Tate and Callie in Shakespeare 

who all did great work around the Guy Fawkes night and the Day of the Dead. 

Milne class yesterday also assembled an Art display using the Bonfire night theme. 

Tyler L in Dahl for having such a positive week, joining in with all lessons and being kind to his 

class peers and staff members. 

Charlie B, he went above and beyond with his dedication to his speaking & listening English 

PowerPoint, spending 3 free lessons working on it diligently. 

In Sissay, Riley B for playing really nicely with his classmates and Kenny for being polite and 

friendly to all the staff at acorn park. 

PE stars, Ronnie K, Luke H, Eddie J, Sam K and Riley B for all showing fantastic engagement in 

learning a new sport this week.  
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Archie in Milne class; for showing amazing persistence in his lessons, always taking on a 
challenge, and making such incredible progress in his reading and writing. Well done Archie, we 
are super proud! 

 
 

 
Staff Stars: 
Tish, Hannah and Rebecca in Dahl class this week! They have gone the extra mile this week 
ensuring our young people have had the best week. 
Grace H for being such a huge help in Sissay. Also Rebecca D for all her hard work in Dahl class 
this week. 
Adam who never stops and the school would not be where it is if it was not for him. He works like 
a mad man all day and never stops. We are extremely lucky to have him. 
A huge shout out to the Walliams class staff team. You are a totally fabulous and awesome 
bunch. Every day you give your absolute everything to our children. Your resilience and support 
is amazing. 
Karen M and Lisa M for showing great care and compassion towards staff. 


